

City Council
Pam Humphries
Darin Larson
Cheryl Reeve
Kevin Tervort
Kevin Thomas

## Hurricane City Council Meeting Cancelled

July 19, 2018

Notice is hereby given that the July 19, 2018 Hurricane City Council meeting will be cancelled. The Hurricane City Council will reconvene during the regularly scheduled August 2, 2018 City Council meeting.

I hereby certify that the above notice was posted to the city website, (<u>www.cityofhurricane.com</u>) posted to the state public notice website, and at the following locations:

- 1. City office 147 North 870 West, Hurricane, UT
- 2. The Post Office 1075 West 100 North, Hurricane, UT
- 3. The library 36 South 300 West, Hurricane, UT

\_\_\_\_\_ for the City Recorder